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From: Art D"harlingue

To: Warriors. PLN (CPC)
Subject: Comments on Warriors DSEIR
Date: Monday, June 22, 2015 9:49:47 AM

Dear group reviewing the EIR for the Mission Bay Warriors stadium:

I am writing to express my concern about the proposed new stadium for the Golden State Warriors in the
Mission Bay area. 1feel that this new complex will have a huge negative impact upon the UCSF Mission Bay
medical center and upon the patients which it serves. The traffic congestion created by this new sports
complex will make it very difficult for patients and their families to reach the medical center, which could delay
urgent or emergency medical care. It is far more important to be able to provide care for the children and
families of San Francisco and the larger Bay Area, than to meet the needs of the Golden State Warriors. The
Warriors already have an excellent facility for its games in Oakland. Why compromise the care of children for
the sake of a basketball team? The City of San Francisco needs to get its priorities straight. The City needs to
be more concerned about children and families, and not the financial goals of the rich owners of the Warriors.

Arthur E. D'Harlingue, M.D.

Director, Dept. of Neonatology

UCSF Benioff Children's Hospital Oakland
President, East Bay Newborn Specialists, Inc.
Neonatology Office

747 52nd St.

Oakland, CA 94609

phone: 510-428-3838

mobile: 510-816-8938

fax: 510-428-3542

pager: 510-718-6627

email: adharlingue@mail.cho.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message (and any attachments) is intended to be for the use only of the named recipient,
and may contain information that is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error or
are not the named recipient, please notify us immediately by contacting the sender at the electronic mail address noted above, and
delete and destroy all copies of this message (and any attachments). Thank you.
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